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PLEASE THANK YOUR LEGISLATORS FOR 
SUPPORTING THCA’s LEGISLATIVE AGENDA IN 2023. 
 
 
Thank you for supporting your nursing facilities during this 
legislative session. We are grateful for the legislation and 
budgetary increases passed this session, including: 
 

• Renewal of bed assessment through June 30, 2024. 
The assessment provided increased revenue to 
support our rates. 
 

• Supplemental funding in the budget to help facilities 
with continued financial issues keeping up with 
inflated salaries and cost of goods. 

 
• Passage of our Staffing Agency bill to help assure that 

these agencies send competent, safe staff to care for 
our residents. Some of these agencies are providing 
poor staff and charging hyperinflated prices for labor.  
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